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To: drms.temp@state.co.us

RE: Application by Peak Ranch Resource (File No. M2020041)

October 6th. 2020

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my desire to not have this application approved

I am specifically aggrieved by this proposed project for the following reasons: Peak Materials plans to mine gravel there and truck it
back to their current plant. This will put 230 more trucks on hwy 9 a day- greatly impacting those of us who commute to Summit
County for work.

Not only will it impact our commute, but it has serious impacts for the Blue River, and our wildlife. 

Please DO NOT approve this application. 

Sincerely,
Cacey & Steve Martin
463 County Rd 1012, Kremmling, CO 80459
463 County Rd 1012, Silverthorne,  Co 80498
720-394-8198
Cnmartin7@gmail.com
Number of people in your household - 4
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